
My name is Mrs. Clonts, and I am so 

excited to be your teacher this year! We 

are going to do so many FUN things and
of course, we will learn a lot! I hope 

you had a fabulous summer, and I can’t 
wait to hear all about it. You can stop by your new classroom 

A10 on Monday July 17th for Meet the Teacher.  Come 
anytime between 5:00-5:45 pm.  I am sure you’ll see some old 

friends and meet some new ones too! Your parents can bring 

your school supplies that night, so your backpack isn’t too 

heavy on the first day of school. Want to know a little more 

about me? Here are a few of my FAVORITE things:

I’m looking forward to meeting you and learning all about 

your favorite things this year! See you soon!

Colors: Blue and Purple

Food: Mexican Food

Drink: Green Tea

Animal: Dogs 

Hobby: I love cooking and traveling

Things to Do: Spend time with my Family!!

Mrs. Clonts

Please bring $20 to Meet 

the Teacher to purchase 

your First-Grade Shirt and 

Take-Home Folder.  We will 

wear our 1st grade shirts on 

the first day of school.
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